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March 19, 1979

United States !:uclear Regulatory Commissior.
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Attention: Fuel Facility and Material Safety Granch
Reference: License Iturber 35-17596 01

In reply to your letter of February 27, 1979, we were not informed
of the requirement to test the Kay Ray Model 7062, used to measure
flow on a converyor belt, for leakage at six-month intervals.
A testing device has been requested for the 1979-80 budget. Mean-
while, a scanner will be borrowed to accomplish the next inspectiot

I wish to comend !!r. Mustain on the way he conducted the inspection.
It is ny opinion that he is a great asset to your organization.

Yours truly,

bx f d:'t / -|%Willian R. McIntyre /

Plant Operations Superintident
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